FDOT

Florida Department of Transportation

RON DESANTIS 3400 West Commercial Boulevard KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E.
COVERNOR Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 RECRERAL

June 28, 2019

Mr. Gregory Stuart, Executive Director
Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization
Trade Centre South

100 West Cypress Creek Road, Suite 650
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309

Dear Mr. Stuart;
RE: BUILD 2019 Grant Application: Port Everglades Intermodal Freight Connector Project

Thank you for contacting the Florida Department of Transportation (the Department) regarding the Port
Everglades Intermodal Freight Connector Project.

The following projects have previous encumbrances and/or are currently included in the Department’s
Adopted and Tentative Work Programs as noted below and as of this letter:

» 430596-1-94-01: Port Everglades South Port Turning Notch Expansion
= FY2013 through FY2017 encumbrances: $52,317,541

» 430596-1-94-02: Port Everglades Southport Turning Notch Expansion
= FY2014 FDOT Bond Fund encumbrances: $34,500,000

» 430596-1-94-04: Port Everglades Southport Turning Notch Expansion
= FY2020 FDOT Adopted Work Program Amount: $3,375,510

» 430596-1-94-05: Port Everglades Southport Turning Notch Expansion
= FY2020 FDOT Adopted Work Program Amount: 3,600,000

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Lauren Rand at (954) 777-4499 or
via email at lauren.rand@dot.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

X’( Gerry O’Reilly, P.E.
District Four Secretary

GO:Ir
cc: Lauren Rand, Freight and Logistics Manager — FDOT

Leslie Wetherell, District Program Management Administrator — FDOT
Amie Goddeau, District Modal Development Administrator — FDOT
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Chanel, Alia
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From: Chanel, Alia on behalf of OReilly, Gerry

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 8:19 AM

To: D4-MC; Martinez, Cesar; Fasiska, Christine

Cc: LaHue, Ann; Salazar, Claudia; Von Behren, Nicole; Quintana, Stephanie

Subject: Responsible Charge for June 27, 2019 - July 5, 2019

While | am out of the office Thursday, June 27, 2019 through Friday, July 5, 2019, the following will be in responsible
charge and have my signature authority:

e Howard Webb —Thursday, June 27, 2019 through Thursday, July 4, 2019

e Steve Braun - Friday, July 5, 2019

Please afford Howard and Steve your usual cooperation and courtesy.

Contact Alia Chanel at Ext. 4472 if you have any questions regarding documents that can only be signed by the District
Secretary.

Gerry O'Reilly, PE

District Four Secretary

Florida Department of Transportation
Office (954) 777-4411

Cell (954) 214-1915



